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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF GUATEMALA REQUESTING THE CONVOCATION OF A SPECIAL MEETING OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL FOR WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 16, 2015 TO PRESENT AN “INTERPRETATIVE REPORT 
ON THE SITUATION IN GUATEMALA.”
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Government of Guatemala



Permanent Mission of Guatemala

Ministry of Foreign Affairs 



Organization of American States

M12-OEA-CP No. 450-2015
The Permanent Mission of Guatemala to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Honorable Chair of the Permanent Council and requests the convocation of a special meeting of the Permanent Council on Wednesday, September 16, 2015, for the presentation of an “Interpretative Report on the Situation in Guatemala.”

The Permanent Mission of Guatemala to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Honorable Chair of the Permanent Council renewed assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., September 14, 2015

Honorable Chair of the Permanent Council,

Organization of American States,

Washington, D.C.
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